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Road Work Closes National Forest Roads Temporarily 
 

The Flathead National Forest is conducting some road improvement work next week 
(October 17-21) and two roads on the Swan Lake District will be temporarily closed. 

 
Peter’s Ridge Road, Forest Road #5388, will be closed Monday and Tuesday, October 17 and 
18.  Access to the trailhead for Forest Trail #37, Peter’s Ridge Trail will be closed as well.    
 
Forest Road #9803, Mission Lookout Road, will be closed Tuesday through Thursday, 
October 18-20.  There will be no access to the Mission Lookout during this time.   
 
For more information, please contact the Swan Lake District at 837-7500.   
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